
 

10th January 2025 

 
Dear Families,  
 
What a busy week it has been for Team Binstead. All classes have been engaged in their 
new learning journeys and working hard.  I have seen more children come with their   
completed House Point Charts than any week so far this academic year (at the time of 
writing, so far this week, 60 children have completed their charts!),  This shows me how 
hard our children are working, how well they are following the school rules etc.  Well 
done everyone!  
 
 
On Wednesday this week our Year 1 children took part in a workshop from the Vectis    
Astronomical Society (VAS).  This is a voluntary group of people who came in to work 
with our children and teach them all about space, the planets and the night sky.  The     
children had the most incredible morning, and the session with the VAS was so much more 
than we could have hoped for.  Well done to all of Year 1 for their focus, questioning skills 
and engagement in the session, it was lovely to hear all about it from the children and 
adults involved. 
 
 
Also on Wednesday the Friends of Binstead met to discuss all things Spring Term from the 
school disco planned for the 13th February, through to plans for Mother's and Father's 
Days etc.  It was lovely to see so many people coming along to support the Friends with 
ideas.  We also discussed ideas for getting out new Minibus up and running with the     
correct signage, supporting each class with money for school trips and many more exciting 
things. Thank you to everyone who was able to come along. 
 
 
For next week, we have already had a cold weather alert warning into school that is in 
place from 6pm tonight until the end of the day on the 21st.  Please can I ask that your 
children bring their coats/hats/gloves into school each day as the weather seems to be very 
changeable at the moment, and we do go out in all weathers.  
 
 
Have a great weekend everyone.  Thank you, as always for your support for Team        
Binstead.  It is always very much appreciated.  
 
Best wishes,  
 

Mrs Rebecca Chessell 
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